
Horseshoe Bay Terminal Development

A Vision for the Future:

Concept Refinement Continues
11 April 2019: We wanted to provide you with a quick update on the Horseshoe Bay Terminal 
Development Plan as we continue to refine draft concepts for the terminal. As you may remember 
from our last update, draft concepts for the terminal have been developed. Over the past three 
months we have been working through final internal reviews and holding workshops and meetings 
with the District of West Vancouver, Translink, and the Ministry of Transportation & Infrastructure. 
This process has been critical to ensure the concepts we are developing are meeting our 
operational needs, while integrating with the surrounding transportation network, and with the other
various plans underway for Horseshoe Bay Village. 

Through this review process, we have gathered valuable feedback that we wish to consider before 
we present the draft terminal concepts to communities for review. To provide time for these 
refinements to take place, and to allow for further review and analysis, our engagement activities 
will occur later in the year than expected; we anticipate early fall after the busy summer holiday 
season is over. 

We are also aware that the District of West Vancouver is starting their Local Area Planning process
for Horseshoe Bay this Spring. We will remain engaged in this process as a key stakeholder and 
will be following the outcomes of these important discussions. 

In the meantime, we continue to plan for a number of engagement activities for the Horseshoe Bay 
Terminal Development Plan that will be widely promoted to communities later this year, including: 

• Key stakeholder workshops 
• A community open house in Horseshoe Bay 
• Pop-up engagement events at the terminal and on board vessels 
• Online engagement 

We will continue to keep you updated as we progress. In the meantime, we welcome any questions
you may have about the Terminal Development Plan. As always, information – including reports on 
our previous engagement activities – is available on our webpage at 
www.bcferries.com/about/hsbvision.
 
Project Manager Contact Information
 
If you have any questions about this information or the process itself, please contact Darcy 
Vermeulen, Director with Context and Project Manager for the Horseshoe Bay Terminal 
engagement, at (604) 669-7300 ext. 209 or dvermeulen@contextresearch.ca.
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